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Police find and remove marijuana grow 

 

 A joint taskforce made up of Carver Police, Plympton Police and members of the 

Plymouth County Sheriff’s department closed down an illegal marijuana grow located on 

the Plympton/Carver town line. After receiving a tip from an anonymous source police 

conducted surveillance and confirmed the report, officers observed several large 

marijuana plants in various stages of maturity. The plants were growing in a wooded area 

in a long abandon industrial area off Montello Street.   The estimated street value is about 

$10,000.00. Police conducted an early morning operation to eradicate the illegal grow. 

This incident remains under investigation if suspects are identified they could face 

charges of unlawful cultivation of a controlled substance. Anyone with information is 

encouraged to contact the Carver or Plympton Police. 

 

 

 

Contact: Chief Mark Duphily 

508-866-2000 

Carver P.D. 

 

Chief Patrick Dillon 

781-585-3339 

Plympton P.D. 

 

 


